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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HONDURAS REQUESTING

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of Honduras
to the 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C. 

No.393/08/MPH/OEA.
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The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and hereby requests that a special meeting be held on Monday, November 24, 2008, at 10:30 a.m., to receive His Excellency Ángel Edmundo Orellana Mercado, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Honduras.  Foreign Minister Orellana wishes to address the Council to present the theme suggested by Honduras for the Declaration of San Pedro Sula, which will be related to our desire for non-violent societies in the Hemisphere.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., November 3, 2008
Secretariat of the 

Permanent Council 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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